
 

 

David Rowlands AM 
Chair Petitions Committee 

9 July 2018 

Petition P-05-780 Reopen Carno Station 

Dear David, 

Following on from your letter dated 18 May 2018 regarding a petition to reopen 

Carno station, I wrote to the Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport on the 

8 June and have now received his reply which I’m forwarding on for your 

information. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Russell George AM, 

Chair, Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 


